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The High School Fire Science class is finished and signups are already in 

progress for next year. 

The Fire Science program has been preapproved through Chemeketa 

Community College for next year to be also used as college credits 

transferrable to the students. The year long course would be worth up to 

9 college credits. 

Our in house EMR class is complete, we just have a few of the high 

school students to complete the testing. The class did very well. At 

present county we have 4 people completing the OHA process with 3 

students left to test on. 

Our wildland refresher weekend was held last month and I will be 

teaching the classroom portion for those that need it in the coming 

weeks. This should give everybody the opportunity to acquire the 

necessary certifications they might need for the upcoming summer. 

Christian Spencer assisted the county fire Academy in Lafayette on 

6/5/22. He assisted in teaching pumps and chainsaws for the academy. 



6/8/22 The county is holding its annual Conflagration readiness drill, to 

go over the upcoming conflagration season. There will be 

representatives from ODF OSFM, and our county resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


